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Mon 13  Transfer to Bromcom  -  please check for a 
separate email 

Tues 14  Yr11 DT Mocks all day in C1  
Water Safety Awareness session (am in the 
HCC Hub) 
Fixture: U14 A&B Netball vs Sidmouth @ HCC 

Wed 15  Yr11 Art Mocks all day in C6 

Thu 16 Yr11 French Mocks all day in MFL Dept 
Fixture: U13 Badminton 2pm @ HCC 
Fixture: Yr10 Rugby v Exmouth @ HCC 

Yr11 Parent/Carer Information Evening 6pm   

Fri 17 Yr11 Photography Mocks all day in C3 
Yr5/6 Athletics with Mr Leach @ LED (am) 

There are occasions when students are not well  
and they may need to take medication in school.  We are 
happy to support with this as we appreciate many parents 
and carers are working during the day. To ensure we are 
giving the correct medication, at the correct time and have 
your permission, we require parents/carers to complete 
this form prior to dropping off medication in recep-
tion.  This includes prescribed medication and over the 
counter medication such as paracetamol, anti-histamines 
etc 

If you know we currently hold medication for your child 
can you also please complete this form by the end of 
Wednesday 15th November.   

Please ensure that any medication you provide us with is in 
date and the expiry date is clearly visible.  We complete 
regular checks on what we hold and will dispose of any 
medications that are out of date.  If we do not have your 
written permission, we will not be able to give it to your 
child.  Thank you for your help with this. 

 

Today we have finally made the 
move to Bromcom, where you 
will be able to access all student 
information and communica-
tions in one place. Please bear 
with us during this transfer; we 
do anticipate some teething 

problems but will be working as hard as we can to get 
everything up and running as quickly as possible. Look 
out for the link today to set-up your account, but please 
don’t worry if you have any problems; just email          
admin@honiton.college and we will get back to you as 
soon as we can.  Thank you.  

We have lots of new signage around our car parks to  
inform visitors and members of the public of the car 
parking charges that apply. Please remember that this is 
managed by an external company and they need to be 
contacted directly in the result of a dispute. 
 
If you are visiting the College for a meeting or an event, 
you are able to log your registration with our staff in  
reception to park  without charge for the duration of 
your visit. However, please ensure you speak to a    
member of staff before leaving your car, and log your 
registration details as instructed.  

The week of November 13th is anti-bullying week. This 
week provides us with the opportunity to reinforce the 
importance of kindness and respect at Honiton Community 
College. We believe that every student deserves a safe, 
predictable and calm environment in which they can learn, 
thrive and be successful both academically and personally.  

Assemblies this week will focus on anti-bullying week and 
how together we are going to continue to build a school 
culture where bullying is not acceptable. 

If you have any concerns relating to bullying then please 
do ask your child to report them using the online reporting 
form on the college website.  

https://forms.office.com/e/k4tGeCvPVW
https://forms.office.com/e/k4tGeCvPVW


 
 

More information on our Post-
16 provision can be found on 
our website, and a pop up link 
will appear to click on for appli-
cations.  

If you have any questions about 
our provision, please email   
Selena Burroughs at  
Selena.burroughs@honiton.college 
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This swap shop will have a Christmas theme and last year we 
found lots of children in particular appreciated the opportunity to 
pick up a gift for their family without the cost implications that can 
sometimes present a challenge.  
 
We would be very grateful for the normal donations of clothes but 
would also appreciate donations of unwanted gifts you may have 
at home as well as toys, games, books and Christmas decorations 
that are in good condition.  All donations can be dropped off in 
Reception.  Thank you very much in advance. 

For anyone who has not come along before,  this event is held for 
the local community in our Drama Hall, and is a chance to come 
and pick up clothes, bags, toys and games that have been           
donated. Bring along something to swap if you can, but it is not 
compulsory.  

Tea/coffee is available, as well as food donations from our local 
Food Save.  
 
We hope to see you there, anytime between 11am and 2pm.  

Next HCC Parent Engagement 

Group: Thur 23rd Nov at 6pm  

Assessment Week:  

27th November 

Yr11 Mocks: 27th November 

Year 11 Taster Day for Post-16: 

Wed 6th December 

 


